

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
P.O. BOX 839966
SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78283-3966
TEL: 210-207-7253

TEL: 210-207-7253 FAX: 210-207-7032

June 10, 2019

Councilmember Manny Pelaez Councilmember, District 8 P.O. Box 839966 San Antonio, TX 78283-3966

Re: Naming of New Park Adjacent to Maverick Creek Neighborhood to "Dan Markson Park"

Dear Councilmember Pelaez:

Attached is a copy of the request you submitted to name a new park adjacent to the Maverick Creek Neighborhood, "Dan Markson Park". As City Ordinance No. 2011-03-31-0239 (attached) stipulates, the request will be sent to the following individuals:

- Xavier Urrutia, Parks and Recreation Department Director Lead
- Representative Appointed by District 8 Councilmember Pelaez

Since the subject area is in District 8, it is necessary that your office appoint a Representative from your Council District to sit on the committee which will be led by Mr. Urrutia. Per Ordinance No. 2011-03-31-0239, the committee will conduct a Public Hearing to discuss all issues pertaining to the request. Should you have any questions, please call me.

Sincerely,

Leticia M. Vacek, TRMC/CMC/MM

City Clerk

Attachments – Request to Name Park Adjacent to Maverick Creek Neighborhood and Ordinance 2011-03-31-0239

cc: Dr. Colleen Bridger, Interim Assistant City Manager Xavier Urrutia, Parks and Recreation Department Director